
November 9, 2020 

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

WASTE MANAGEMENT 
720 4th  Ave, Suite 400 
Kirkland, WA 98033 

Subject: Waste Management of Greater Wenatchee, a division of Waste Management of Washington,

 

Inc.(G-237); Tariff #14 TG-200885 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Enclosed, please find replacement page 33 to the above-referenced docket. The replacement page 
reflects an increase in our rate to dispose waste at the Dryden Transfer Station. This new rate reflects our 
contractual rate at the Dryden Transfer Station. We request that this new rate go into effect on January 1, 
2021. Please do not re-docket. 

Enclosed is a copy of our 1st Amendment to our agreement with Chelan County and our workpaper that 
reflects the calculation of our disposal rate. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (425) 814-7840. 

Very truly yours, 

Michael A. Weinstein 
Senior Pricing Manager, Pacific Northwest Market Area 

cc: Curt Kazen 
Tami Yager 
Clerk of the Boards, Chelan County Chair 
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